
Second Grade 
Miss Czeck’s 

What are we learning? 

MESSAGE FROM MISS CZECK: 

READING: We are back in our reading 
series! This week, the soft g (says the /j/ 
sound) and the soft c (says the /s/ sound) 
will be our main focus. 
MATH:  
   *Repeated Addition with Arrays 
         (2 by 5) 
 
   *Even & Odd Numbers  
 
GRAMMAR: We are working on the suffixes 
–ful & -ly. Capitalization of proper nouns 
will also be learned. 

I’m sure you’ve heard about it, but last week Wednesday was our Whole Class Reward Day! We celebrated 
by watching Inside Out and eating snacks…just like a movie theater.  It was a fun day! Also, I will be gone 
tomorrow (Tuesday, December 1st) for a conference. I hope you all have a great week!! 
   --Miss Czeck 

Dates to REMEMBER: *Thursday, December 10 (K-4 Holiday Concert @ 1:30pm) 
*Friday, December 18 (Early Dismissal @ 12:50pm – Holiday Break Starts) 

November 30- 
December 4 

Keep in Mind… 
*Reminder: BOOK ORDERS are due by 
Thursday, December 3rd!! 
*NOVEMBER BOOK ITs are due this week!! 
*SHOW & TELL will be on Tuesdays. 
Each week, 3 students will be allowed 
to bring something to share with the 
class (pictures, toys, souvenirs, etc.). I 
told them to make it unique and 
interesting! This week’s students are: 

Corbin, Trenton C., Dylan 
*We will be doing a couple fun art/science 
projects this month, so look for those 
coming home!! 


